
Published name 
Patrick McMahon 
 
Short comment 
It's time Australia adopted the consumer safeguards operating successfully in Europe and the USA. For too long, 
consumers have been at the mercy of airlines when problems such as cancellations, over booking, lost luggage 
etc. occur. There is no reason why the aviation industry should be exempt from the consumer protections 
provided in almost all other service industries in this country. Please make this issue a priority. 


